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Directions in Legal Education 2018 

Conference on Teaching and Learning in Law  
 

1st – 2nd June 2018 
The Faculty of Law,  

The Chinese University of Hong Kong 
 

The Faculty of Law, the Chinese University of Hong Kong will host a Conference on Teaching and 
Learning in Law -‘Directions in Legal Education 2018’. The Conference will be held in the Faculty 
of Law, The Chinese University of Hong Kong on 1st – 2nd June 2018. 
 
The 2018 Conference builds on the success of the Directions in Legal Education Conference in 
2016. The conference will provide a space for dialogue exploring innovative approaches in legal 
education and considering future directions. 
 
Keynote Speakers:  
 
Professor Paul Maharg (Distinguished Professor of Practice – Legal Education at Osgoode Hall 
Law School, York University, Toronto) 
 
Professor Julian Webb (Professor of Law and Director of the Legal Professions Research 
Network at Melbourne Law School, the University of Melbourne)  
 
 
The Faculty of Law now welcomes abstract submissions on any themes and aspects related to 
legal education including:  
 

- Preparing students for the legal careers of the future 
- The future of legal education 
- Collaborative approaches to learning 
- Design thinking and legal education 
- Social enterprise and legal education 
- Global citizenship and legal education 
- The professional development of legal educators 
- E-Learning 

 
Participants will be asked to give a 10 minute presentation of their paper. Those wishing to present 
in the conference should submit a 250-300 word abstract to Ms. Vivian Chen 
(vivianc@cuhk.edu.hk) by11th May 2018. Information enclosed with your abstract should include: 
title of paper, author name(s); institutional affiliation and email address.  
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